
Headteacher Bulletin 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 19th January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
I hope this email finds you well and that you have managed to stay warm this week 
  
Word of the week 
The word of the week next week is innate.  Meaning a quality or ability that you is born with, not 
learned.  For example, his most impressive quality was his innate goodness. 
  
Library  
Book club - The Scholastic Book Club is now open for the Spring term: Please use the following 
link to browse the latest books and order online.  For every £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club, 
Denbigh will earn 20p in Scholastic Rewards.  Orders can be placed online until the 19th. 
Book recommendations - Please see next week's book recommendations. 
KS3: 

Not the end of the world Geraldine McCaughrean 22/01/2024 

  
KS4: 

The names they gave us Emery Lord 22/01/2024 

  
KS5: 

The children act Ian McEwan 22/01/2024 

  
Non-Fiction: 

Examining four religions Michael Keene 22/01/2024 

  
  
Safety in icy weather 
While the weather is extremely cold and icy, please talk to your child regarding the importance of 
staying safe while conditions are potentially dangerous.   This week we had to attend a scene at the 
pond to the right of Denbigh School as there were students attempting to walk across this.  This is 
extremely dangerous and could potentially be fatal.  Please talk to your children about this and warn 
them of the dangers of such behaviour along with general safety walking to and from School in these 
conditions.  
  
Road closures 
Please see the attached notice regarding road closures in Milton Keynes.  If this affects your journey 
then please allow extra time to ensure you arrive at School at the latest at 8.25am for 8.30am 
registration.   

https://shop.scholastic.co.uk/schools/denbigh-mk5/digital-book-club


  
Open evening success  
This week we opened our doors for the Sixth Form Open Evening.   I would like to say thank you to 
all sixth form students who offered their evening to help make the event a success.  These evening 
would not be possible without the hard work of students and staff coming together. 
  
I hope you have a lovely weekend.  
  
Kind regards,  
  
Dr A Frame 

 


